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Parents   and   Guardians,  
 
I   want   to   take   a   minute   of   your   time   to   explain   our   procedures   for   our   annual  
Parent   Teacher   Conference   (PTC)   which   is   set   for   October   22,   2020.   This   is  
reflected   on   the   Westside   Consolidated   Schools   master   calendar   as   starting   at  
3:30   pm   and   ending   at   8:30   pm.    In   order   to   keep   the   numbers   down   in   the   building  
due   to   COVID-19,   PTCs   will   be   held   virtually,   by   telephone,   in   most   cases.    We   will  
be   asking   our   teachers   to   begin   making   contact   with   you   in   the   very   near   future   to  
arrange   a   convenient   time   for   you   to   speak   with   them   about   your   child.   You   will  
receive   a   Google   Form   from   your   child’s   teacher   at   the   email   that   you   have   on   file  
with   us   through   eSchool.   You   should   receive   a   different   Google   Form   from   each  
teacher   that   your   child   has   on   their   schedule.   Please   note,   you   will   need   to   fill   out  
each   teacher’s   Google   Form   that   you   wish   to   meet.   If   you   do   not   receive   a   Google  
Form   from   a   particular   teacher   you   would   like   to   meet   with,   please   feel   free   to  
contact   them   directly   by   email   to   schedule   a   time.  
 
I   want   to   say   thank   you   for   all   of   your   support   during   this   most   unusual   time   of   your  
child’s   education.   I   also   want   to   remind   you   that   Westside   High   School   is   open  
every   day   for   onsite   instruction.   We   understand   there   are   reasons   you   as   a   parent  
or   guardian   may   have   chosen   to   allow   your   student   to   attend   school   virtually.   For  
those   of   you   that   have   chosen   virtual,   should   you   decide   that   option   is   not   proving  
to   be   best   suited   for   your   child   after   meeting   with   your   teachers,   we   are   ready   to  
receive   your   child   back   into   the   onsite   classroom   at   any   time   you   wish.   
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